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Friday Bulletin 
 

 
 Friday 25th November 2016 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Christmas Lunch 
Parents of school and nursery are cordially invited to join us at school for a special 
community Christmas lunch on 14th December at 12.00pm. The cost will be £5 per person, 
which covers the cost of Freda’s delicious two-course traditional festive dinner with all the 
trimmings! The invitation is open to all family members. After dinner we will be having a fun 
festive game of prize bingo! Bring along some money, we’ll be selling tickets at £1 per strip. 
Please see reply slip at the end of the bulletin to let school know ASAP if you are able to join 
us as there are limited spaces.  
 

                                                                                                  
  
 
Rotary Photography 
The Rotary club are running a competition for children to enter their favourite pictures. If your 
child would like to enter, please can you email the school with your child’s entry. Three 
images should be shared on a theme of the child’s choosing. For more details, visit: 
www.rotarygbi.org/what-we-do/youth-competitions/  
 
 
 
Poster Design Winners 
Well done to Katie and Benedict in Class 2 who won book tokens from Shap Medical Practice 
in their ‘Design a poster’ competition. The children were promoting the importance of having 
flu vaccinations.  
 
 

http://www.rotarygbi.org/what-we-do/youth-competitions/


 

 
 

 Promoting a love of learning: 

Honesty, Friendship, Perseverance, Trust, Belonging 

 

 
Prayer Table 
Next week small groups of children will be visiting our special prayer space. The children will 
have the opportunity to consider the meaning of Christmas everyday through prayer, reading 
and private reflection.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All about us 
Class 2 have been busy this week creating their own power point introducing their school to 
the children of St Luke’s RC Primary School in Merseyside. I have attached the power point 
with the emailed Friday bulletin. Please take the time to read this fantastic work by the 
children. We are all so proud of our school. 
 
 
Public Meeting Reminder 
I’d like to remind everyone that on Tuesday 29th November, the governors and I will be 
holding a public meeting for all parents to attend at 3.45pm. A crèche / film club will operate 
for children during the meeting. We look forward to seeing you there to discuss ideas for the 
future of the school. If you are unable to attend, I’d be very pleased to forward by email any 
notes from the meeting. I anticipate that a further meeting will be arranged subsequently to 
conclude the matter and welcome any comments about the most convenient time of day for 
this to be held.  
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Message from David Rucker 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Thank you so much for all the positive comments I’ve received concerning the school 
photographs this year.  
Following feedback from a couple of parents, I’ve cropped photographs to a head and 
shoulder shot but still included the originals for those who prefer photos this way. 
From years of school photography experience, the main feedback we receive is that the 
packages often contain sizes of photographs that parents don’t want; therefore these have not 
been included this year. However, to ensure competitive prices compared against other 
standard packages, I have further reduced the cost of all photographs by 20%. This gives you 
the freedom to choose exactly what you would like.  If you choose a digital download this gives 
you full printing rights.  Please note that our digital downloads are 20% cheaper than previous 
suppliers.   
In order to support Crosby Ravensworth School we are giving a massive 50% of profits from 
sales of school photography back to the school on orders taken before 16th December.  
If you have any queries, comments, or mislaid your password then please contact me directly 
at David@davidruckerphotography.co.uk  

 
 
Operation Christmas Child 
Thank you very much for everyone who sent in shoeboxes to support operation Christmas 
child. We filled Pauline’s car boot and received a special thanks to the school for our 
contribution.  Well done everyone! 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr D Priestley 

 

 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 25th November  Christmas Tree Festival 
Tuesday 29th November  Public Meeting – School – 3.45pm 
Friday 2nd December  School Disco – MMVH - 3.30 - 5.15pm 
Friday 2nd December   Big Christmas Family Quiz – CRVH – 7pm 
Monday 5th December  Class 1 – Tullie House  
Wednesday 7th December  Christmas Play – 5.30pm 
Friday 9th December  Carol Singing – Tebay – 12.30pm 
Tuesday 13th December  Carol Singing – Sainsbury’s  
Wednesday 14th December Christmas Dinner and Party  
Thursday 15th December  Class 1 – Upfront Gallery Puppet Theatre 
Thursday 15th December  Carol Service – Church - 6pm 
 Friday 16th December  Last day of term – 2pm

mailto:David@davidruckerphotography.co.uk
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